
9th May 2018 

 
 

 
 In Maths, we are learning how to divide by sharing equally.  

 
 In English, we will continuing to innovate our Pirate stories ready for 

next weeks story writing.  
 

 In Topic, we will be continuing our Titanic topic.  
The children will be ordering the key events and accessing a range of Titanic 

themed  learning activities.  
 

 
 

With the phonics screening nearing we would like to encourage 
you all to practise as much phonics as you can at home.  
Below are two useful free websites:  
www.phonicsplay.co.uk 

www.ruthmiskin.com/en/resources/sound-pronunciation-guide/ 

If you would like to access more resources or would like some guidance 
please contact your class teacher and they will help you with this.  

IMPORTANT NOTICE:  

Phonics Screening will be the week beginning the 11th June. 
Please try to ensure that your child is present for this week. All the children have 
really impressed us by working incredibly hard towards their screening. Any chil-
dren absent will receive an automatic fail and will be required to resit the test in 
Year 2.  

 
 
 

 
Year One will be having a ‘Pirate Day’ on 

Thursday 24th May 2018   
The children will be designing, making and testing their own Pirate Ship using everyday materials.  

Please send your child in with ‘junk modelling’ materials that they wish to use to create their ship (in a 
NAMED bag).  

The children are invited to come in dressed as Pirates for the day !! 
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